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SPRING CONCERT & ART FAIR is 
next Friday, May 3rd.  Students in Kdg-
6th grades need to dress nicely and in 
bright spring colors.  Please have your 
kids report to their classrooms by 6:15 
that evening.  The concert begins at 6:30.   
 
UPCOMING DATES 
Apr 26 7th grade field trip with  
  Mrs. Adams (afternoon) 
Apr 27 Chess tournament 
May 2  Kdg. & 8th grade class  
  photos 
May 3  Kdg.-6th grade spring     
  concert, 6:30 p.m. 
May 4  PTL Mother-Son 
     Scavenger hunt!!! 
May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 7  4th grade wax museum 
May 8  Preschool spring program 
May 10 Mother’s Day tea 
  (1st & 2nd grades) 
May 15 Partnership hours DUE! 
May 16 8th grade banquet 
May 22  Kindergarten open house 
May 23 8th grade graduation 
May 24 Last day of preschool 
May 27 NO SCHOOL 
  Memorial Day 
May 30 PTL Field Day AND 
  
 
 
 
May 31 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
June 2  Retirement celebration for  
  Ms. Hinze 
 
FIELD TRIPS: Please check the mas-
ter google calendar on the school website 
for individual class’s field trip dates!  
These are also on the May calendars that 
are on the back of the lunch menu. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PARTNERSHIP HOURS are due on 
Wednesday, May 15th.  Please check 
your balance in the Finance tab!   
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...is the second week in May!  This is 
such a great opportunity to show our 
teachers how much we love them!  
The PTL is looking for some extra 
hands to give our teachers a break 
during lunch and recess that week; 
please see Mrs. Olney’s bulletin 
board on Fast Direct OR the message 
sent out last week for the sign-up ge-
nius links. 

TUITION ASSISTANCE: To apply 
for financial aid for next school year, 
please log in to your FACTS account.  
Click the blue button “Continue 
FACTS Application” on the right 
side. *This application is separate 
from your Payment Plan!* A $40 fee 
will be assessed upon applying. 

 
RETIREMENT CELEBRATION 
for Ms. Hinze will be Sunday, June 
2nd following the second church ser-
vice.  We would love to see school 
families join us to thank her for her 
years of service to our Lord and St. 
Paul’s!  Please RSVP for the catered 
dinner via the St. Paul’s website link 
OR by emailing Lynda Koeppen at 
lykoeppen@comcast.net.   
 
 

“Changing lives through 
worship, compassion,  and 

Christian education.” 

MOTHER-SON SCAVENGER 

HUNT: The annual PTL moth-
er-son event is NEXT Satur-
day, May 4th from 2-4p.m.  
The committee still needs 
some help running the event, 
so be sure to message 
Doug Jones or Jill 
Slager on Fast Direct 
to contribute! 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

